
Domino's Pizza, Inc. announces proposed initial public offering

April 13, 2004

ANN ARBOR, Mich. - April 13, 2004—Domino's Pizza, Inc. today announced its filing of a registration statement with the Securities and Exchange
Commission for a proposed $300 million initial public offering of shares of its common stock.  

Click here for the full PDF announcement

https://dominos.gcs-web.com/C1256B42005511E1/RepositoryFile/release_4-13-04/$FILE/dominos_release_4-13-04.pdf

